

Dear Sir/Madam,

It has come to my attention that there is currently a planning application (2021/3306/P) to put more windows in the back of the mews house at 17 Elizabeth Mews, NW3 4UH.

I have tried to comment about this on your website, but your search window, though it pulls up the file, then just stops working and doesn't make it possible for me to comment.

A neighbour told me about this application; I have not been notified by post as usual, and am wondering why.

This house backs onto the garden of 80 Belsize Park Gardens where I have resided for 32 years.

This additional window must not be allowed. It would directly overlook our private garden (communal for the 9 flats at 80 Belsize Park Gardens) and be a great intrusion.

I believe the comments on this project close on 12 September which is why I am writing immediately.

Why were we not consulted about this? We should have received notification from Camden Council as this planning application affects us greatly.

Yours sincerely,

Angela Hewitt

Flat A 80 Belsize Park Gardens London NW3 4NG